
KRHS Choir Students Perform at Honors Choir Concert 

 

Seventeen members of the Kittatinny Regional High School choirs auditioned 

and participated in the New Jersey School Music Association (NJSMA) Region 1 

High School Honors Choir Concert, on Saturday, January 26 at Morris Knolls High 

School.  The KRHS students are members of both the Mixed High School Honors 

Choir and the Women's High School Honor Choir.  Mr. Henke, KRHS Junior High 

Choir Director, was the guest conductor for the Region 1 High School Mixed 

Honors Choir. 

 

Congratulations Mr. Henke and the KRHS choir members for being chosen to 

participate in this very special musical event. 


